
 
 
 

 

BCCWC Community Award Request – 2023-24 fiscal year 
Community Contribution Award requests must be submitted by May 15, 2024, by a BCCWC member. BCCWC Community Contribution 
Awards are only given out once at the end of each fiscal year. The BCCWC Board of Directors will vote on requests at the June board 
meeting.  
 
Community Awards will be considered for organizations that: 
• are located in Brown County. 
• are classified as a 501(c)(3) non-profit and have a federal EIN. 
• do not promote a specific religion or a political agenda. 

• do not benefit a member. 

• do not benefit from school fundraising activities. 
 
Keep the BCCWC mission statement in mind. Request Community Awards for programs that: 
• provide charitable, educational or cultural services, or 
• improve the quality of life for local residents, or 
• cultivate an appreciation of art, music and other cultural resources, or 
• focus on physical and mental wellness. 

 
All programs submitted must be available to residents of Brown County. 
 
Organization:____________________________________________________________Fed EIN ______________________ 
Organization must meet 501(c)(3) non-profit status 

 
Contact Person:_______________________________________________Phone/Email_______________________________ 
 
Address:____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount Requested: $______________ Please include organization’s printed material if available. 
 
This organization is deserving of a Community Award because: 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________________(attach additional document if necessary.) 

 

This organization has indicated that they will use the award money for__________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Request Submitted by:___ _______________________________________________Phone:___ ________________________ 
Email: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Please note that ALL information must be filled in completely in order to receive consideration by the Finance Committee.  Requests are due by May 15, 2024.  

Mail to: Betsy Whitton, 2602 Orion Tr., Green Bay, WI 54311 


